## Ladies and Gentlemen:

This is in response to a letter on this subject dated February 10, 2021, that we received from Councillor Lehman.

Please be advised that we are opposed to the installation of sidewalks in this neighbourhood, whether independently or as part of larger construction, as is currently proposed. In our view, the cost of the new sidewalk, in damage to trees and other prior installations, will greatly exceed any value a sidewalk might add to the status quo.

In our opinion traffic considerations do not require the sidewalk.

We have no objection to what we understand to be the remainder of the proposed project.

Regards, Jeff & Gloria Kafka 1091 St. Anthony Place London, ON, N6H 2R4